
	

	

Alex	Sparrow	and	the	Really	Big	Stink	
After	Reading	Exercise:	Writing	to	the	Author	

	

	
	

Now	that	you’ve	finished	reading	‘Alex	Sparrow	and	the	Really	Big	Stink’,	why	
not	write	to	the	author?	
	
Jennifer	would	love	to	hear	your	thoughts	on	her	story:	the	things	you	enjoyed	
about	it;	the	things	you	didn’t	like	so	much	and	any	ideas	you	have	about	what	
you’d	like	to	see	Alex,	Jess	and	Bob	doing	in	the	future.	
	
You	could	also	ask	her	any	questions	you	have	about	the	story	or	characters,	
or	how	she	became	an	author.	
	
You	could	write	an	email,	or	a	letter.	You	could	send	drawings	of	the	
characters	or	anything	else	you	think	she	might	be	interested	in.	
	
She	will	do	her	very	best	to	reply	to	all	emails	and	letters	(make	sure	you	
include	your	postal	address,	with	your	parent’s	or	carer’s	permission).	Or	you	
could	write	some	letters	as	a	class	and	ask	your	teacher	to	send	them	on.	
	
Emails	should	be	sent	to:	
jenniferkillick@hotmail.co.uk	
	
Letters	should	be	addressed	to:	
Jennifer	Killick	
171	Harefield	Road	
Uxbridge	
UB8	1PN	
	
She	can’t	wait	to	hear	from	you!	


